94 NORTH-SOUTH 4}
FREEWAY PROJECT

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT)

is underway with reconstructing the 1-94 North-South 4
Freeway. The following work is scheduled for the next
phase of this project. N

Tuesday, July 23:

« Braun Road, just west of West Frontage Road, is
scheduled to close by 6 a.m. for approximately two ad
months as crews work to reconstruct the intersection. %0
Motorists will not be able to access Braun Road
eastbound/westbound from West Frontage Road.
West Frontage Road northbound/southbound, at
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Please note that all closures are weather dependent two months
and subject to change.

To learn more about the upcoming construction, closures, —
alternate routes, or to receive project updates, please W
contact:

Rachel Andreoli

Construction Public Involvement Lead
Email: Rachel@devorpr.com

Phone: (262) 977-0234
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@!D Find us online at: Find us on Facebook at: Find us on Twitter at:
= projects.51iwi.gov Wisconsin Plan 94 @WisDOTsoutheast
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